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2nd May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Part of our topic this half term is to look at the land around us here in Dereham and some
of the animals that live there. We will be taking two short 1 hour visits to Scarning Meadow
(weather permitting) to do this at some point over the next two weeks (the exact timings
will be class dependent but all within the school day). We will begin visiting from
Wednesday 3rd of May and both visits will take place within this week and next.

Please could we ask that you send your child with a coat and some shoes for walking in their
bag over this time period in case of rain!

According to our records most parents have given local outings permission and so you do
not need to do anything unless you believe this isn’t suitable for your child in which case
you need to speak to the office as soon as possible.

Best wishes,

The Year 4 Team.
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